
 
 

FIA EUROPEAN DRAG RACING CHAMPIONSHIP   –   TECHNICAL NOTIFICATION # 2018/02 

 
 

 
 

      From    The FIA Technical Delegate                                Date     15 August 2018        
 
      To       All Competitors participating in the FIA European Drag Racing Championship 
 
      Concerning   Revision to Technical Notification #2018/01  SIMPSON SFI 3.3/20  RT-20 Drag Shoe  

 
 

Please be advised that after a clarification from the SFI Foundation and NHRA, I can confirm that any shoe 
meeting SFI Standard 3.3/20 with a minimum height of 152mm (6”) measuring the back of the shoe, is 
considered as a boot and is therefore permitted for use in competition where the Rules state “3.3/20 Boots are 
mandatory”. 
This includes the above mentioned Simpson RT-20 Drag Shoe. 
 

Required SFI label for 3.3/20 Boots 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely your 

            
                                              
 

             Frans Steilberg – FIA Technical Delegate for Drag Racing                                                       

Minimum 
152mm (6”) high 

 


